
   

  
  

The Chairman of the Investigative Committee of Russia requests a
report on circumstances of beating of teenagers in the Sverdlovsk
Region

 

  

The media reported that in the town of Sukhoy Log, Sverdlovsk Region, a group of teenagers
severely beat two schoolchildren and all what was happening was recorded on video. It was noted
that the teenagers struck the schoolchildren lying on the ground.

The Chairman of the Investigative Committee of Russia instructed the Head of the Sverdlovsk
Regional Investigative Department of the Investigative Committee of Russia Boginsky M. V. to
report on the situation. Currently, the investigative department is carrying out an assessment.

The progress of the assessment is under supervision in the Central Office of the Investigative
Committee.
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